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February 14, 2017 
 

Bargaining Communique 
 
This past Friday, February 10, 2017, the Employer confirmed bargaining dates with us for 
March 1 to 3.  A few more tentative dates have been discussed and we are waiting for the 
employer to confirm.  
 
Also, we are currently working on a joint Communique with CSU to explain the pension 
options to all members. 
 
We look forward to beginning negotiations with the employer. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
COPE 491 Bargaining Committee 
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